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Georgia Scoliosis Screening Program 
Refusal Form 

 
Dear Parents: 
 
Within the next few weeks, our school and the local County Health Department will conduct a Scoliosis 
Screening to find children with suspected curvature of the spine. In Georgia, scoliosis screenings are required by 
law in at least two grades – sixth, seventh or eighth; we will be screening seventh and eighth grade students. 
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